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Design Technology: Moving toys 

 Look at a range of moving 

toys and discuss how they 

have been made.  What can 

we learn from them? 

 Generate ideas and plan 

what to do next. 

 Design and create their toy 

using the ideas generated 

from discussion and looking 

at. 
Music: -  

 Play tuned and untuned 
instruments. 

 Rehearse and perform with 
others 

 Explore different ways to 
play instruments such as 
shaking, hitting, plucking and 
scraping. 

 Explore different sound 
materials such as skin, wood, 
metal and clay. 

 

English:-  

 Use commas to separate 
items 

 Uses expanded noun 
phrases 

 Is beginning to have an 
awareness of audience 

 Begin to make adventurous 
word choices appropriate to 
style and purpose of text 

 use capital letters for names 
of people 

Core Text… 

 

Science – Materials (PART 2) 

 Describe the simple physical 
properties of a variety of 
everyday materials. 

 Compare and group together a 
variety of everyday materials 
on the basis of their physical 
properties. 

 To identify and classify. 

 To observe carefully, using 
simple equipment. 

 To be able to ask simple 
questions. 

 

Geography – Around the world 
(linked to Toys) 

 To know that Ilford is in 
London and that London is 
the capital city of England. 

 To name, locate and identify 
the four countries of the UK 
and their capitals. 

 To name and locate the 
world’s 7 continents. 

 To use world maps and 
globes to identify countries. 

 

PSHE/Key themes/Keeping safe: 
 

 Our gifts and talents  

 Feeling proud – what am I 
good at? 

 What is Anxiety? 

 Friendship – how to be a good 
friend. 
 

 

PE:  

 To be able to roll the ball. 

 To be able to throw the 

ball underarm and catch 

the ball. 

 To be able to perform 

underarm bowling. 

 To be able to hit the ball 

with a bat. 

 

 

Maths: 

 Add and subtract one digit 
numbers (to 20), including 
zero. 

 Solve one step problems that 
involve addition and 
subtraction 

 Half and quarter of a shape 

 Understanding height is 
measure of length. 

 Using vocabulary – taller, 
shorter, longer, smaller, heavy, 
lighter, mass, weight etc 

  

RE – Christianity cont. & EASTER 

 Why is Jesus important to 
Christians? 

 Why do Christians pray? 

 The Easter story 

 How and why do Christians 
celebrate Easter? 

 

 

Computing –  

 Open their documents to 
find work 

 Edit and save changes to 
their 

 Print their work. 

 To follow instructions, use 
the mouse correctly. 

  

Topic: TOYS! 

Trips and Visitors: Trip to Toy 

Museum 

 


